
From: Charlotte Buck <charbuck47@live.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 11:50 AM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Cornerstone PUD 

 

To the Planning Commission: 

 

I am writing to let you know I approve of the Cornerstone PUD with regard to the 

perimeter fencing that is being proposed by our Cornerstone representatives.  I 

hope it will get your approval so it can move to the next stage.  Residents are 

quickly rebuilding and would like to have this fencing ready to go as soon as 

possible. 

 

Thank you 

Charlotte Buck 

947 Larkspur Lane 
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